








Why do we seek your help ?

Some have honoured Geneva with the title bestowed upon
Oxford, “'the home of lost causes™, arguing that the League
of Nations failed to live up to the aspirations of its founders
but overlooking the fact that it has given birth to a lively
successor. Others deride Geneva because it stands for
world order based on international institutions ; to them,
order and institutions are irrelevant — or even hostile — to
revolutionary change, but they forget that any new order
will need its institutions as much as did the old. We believe
that Geneva is one of the great names in the history of
Man's attempt to bring reason and humanity to bear on the
conduct of his affairs. We do not regard this cause as lost
or irrelevant. We have faith that the city of the Red Cross
and of the League will continue to play its vital part in the
advancement of human happiness. We believe that, in
the words of Robert Cecil, "'here is a great work for peace,
in which all may participate'. We are convinced that the
participation of Friends is as important now as it was fifty
years ago.

Believing that you share this conviction, we invite you to
join with us in raising the funds needed to pay for the
necessary extensions and adaptations to our new home.

Cur target is: —
SF. 200 000 or £25 000 or $64 500.

This is a large sum, for building costs are high in Geneva
and the Swiss franc is an expensive currency. Do not let
the figure daunt you. Some time ago a member of Geneva
Meeting opened our campaign with a gift of SF 5000; since
then we have received two very generous promises, one of
SF 50000 from friends in Geneva, the other of SF 25000
from another member of the Meeting. We are greatly
encouraged by this generosity and we invite you to continue
the work of these courageous pioneers. Do not be afraid
or ashamed of the ““token'' contribution, for we assess our
support in human terms, not in cash alone. Furthermore,
the new Geneva Quaker House is to serve the concerns of
our Society and its friends all over the world and we hope
that this will be reflected in the response to our appeal.
We look forward to welcoming our friends at the new homa
which their generosity will help us to create.

Oliver M. Ashford, Chairman — J. Duncan Wood, Secratary,
on behalf of the Geneva Quaker House Foundation.
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